
Welcome to the new CMS email system.  Receipt of this notice means you have been 
successfully transitioned and will receive your notices from this return address.  Please ensure 
your IT Department has made the necessary adjustments to continue to receive notices via our 
new email system.  This email also serves as a test to make sure the new email system works.  
Archived messages will appear on the “Ambulatory Surgical Center (ASC) Email Updates” list 
located on the Ambulatory Surgical Center (ASC) Payment web page on the left navigation area 
at: http://www.cms.hhs.gov/ASCPayment/    
 
The CMS email system is still a one-way only communication system and will not be monitored 
for inquiries or comments.  To send questions please use the ‘Questions’ link 
(http://questions.cms.hhs.gov/) located at the top of any CMS web page or use the feedback link 
at:   
http://questions.cms.hhs.gov/cgi-bin/cmshhs.cfg/php/enduser/ask.php?p_prods=1,2,477  
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